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Wednesday 27th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to introduce myself as the Interim Headteacher at Queen Elizabeth’s school. It is with great enthusiasm and

dedication that I step into this role just before the Easter break.

First and foremost, I want to express my commitment to fostering open and transparent communication with all parents and

guardians. I firmly believe that strong partnerships between home and school are essential for the wider development and

academic success of our students. As such, I encourage you to reach out to me with any questions, concerns, or feedback you

may have. Your input is invaluable as we work together to create the best possible learning environment for our children. You

will find my direct email address at the end of this email. You will also find our first edition of QENews with more information

about our school.

I also recognise the importance of consistency in teaching and learning experiences. Consistency not only promotes student

engagement and progress but also provides a sense of stability and structure within the school community. Rest assured, I am

fully dedicated to ensuring that all students receive high-quality education and support consistently across all classrooms.

Furthermore, I want to reassure you that we are dedicated to preparing our Year 11 and Year 13 students for their upcoming

exams. We understand the significance of these exams in shaping their future paths, and we are committed to providing them

with the necessary guidance, resources, and support to excel in their studies and achieve their full potential.

While I understand that our school is currently on a journey of improvement, I am confident that, with collective effort and

collaboration, we can overcome any challenges we may face. I recognise that there are real strengths across the school,

including many excellent teachers, our sixth form and curriculum for life ‘C4L’ programme. Together, we will strive for

excellence and work tirelessly to provide every student with the opportunity to thrive academically, socially and emotionally.

In the coming months, I look forward to meeting each and every one of you. Together, we will make a positive difference in

the lives of our students and in the future of our school.

Thank you for your warm welcome and continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or

concerns.

Warm regards,

Brian Boyes

Interim Headteacher , Queen Elizabeth’s School- bboyes@initiolearning.org
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